
 

* 

Thank you all for your continued 

support, we have got lots of lovely 

activities to take part in over the next 

couple of months 

 We also welcome all our new families   

who have recently joined the nursery. 

We wish you all a happy summer time. 

Emma x 

Nursery Staff 
Nursery Manager, Safeguarding Lead & 

SEND – Emma Morris 

Deputy Manager – Finlay  

 

Butterflies: Shannon, Joanne,   

                    Emily & Sabrina             

 Squirrels:  Ahmera, Kelly, Emma,      

                   Becky & Nicole 

Badgers: Sarah, Isbah, Megan &  

                       Tracey, 

Foxes:  Nicola, Alice, Georgia,  

             Stacey, Letitia 

Hedgehogs: Soriya, Melissa, Gemma 

                   Isabella, Beth & Heidi   

 Cover Staff:  Sarah, Rebecca, Zoe 

 

                      SENCO 

Butterflies & Squirrels - Sarah  

Badgers & Foxes – Nicola 

Hedgehogs – Melissa 

Equal Opportunities Coordinators 

Butterflies & Squirrels – Ahmera 

Badgers & Foxes - Alice  

Hedgehogs – Beth 

 

We look forward to Chloe & Lucy joining 

the Team in May  

 

Summer Fete - Saturday 23rd June 

                         11am-1pm 

We will be having our annual Summer 

Fete with cake stall, bottle stall, BBQ, 

raffle and lots of games and activities 

for you all to enjoy.  

We look forward to seeing you all !! 

 

Prize Donations 

Any donations for Summer Fete of 

unwanted gifts for raffle prizes would 

be gratefully received. 

 

 
 

 

Royal Wedding  
 

We will be celebrating the Royal 

Wedding next week with lots of 

activities and tea parties 

 
 



 

 

Reminders  

Sun Cream – Nursery is providing Sun cream 

for all the children, we supply High Factor 50+ 

for sensitive skin. 

 If your child has an allergy or you prefer 

please provide your own sun cream with your 

child’s name to be kept at nursery. 

Sun Hats – please provide a named sun hat to 

be kept at nursery too. 

Dates for the Diary 

Pirates & Princesses Dress Up Day –Thursday 

14th June – donate a bottle for the summer fete 

 

Summer Fete – Saturday 23rd June  

                            11am -1pm 

 

Nursery is Closed on the following dates:  

Monday 28th May Spring Bank Holiday 

Monday 27th August – Bank Holiday 

 

Funded Only & Term Time Holidays 

28th May – 1st June  

23rd July – 31st August 

New Term starts - Monday 3rd September  

Wanted for Nursery 

If you have any unwanted material to make 

dens, old pots and pans and children’s books, we 

would be very grateful. 

Parents Evenings 

Please make an appointment with your child’s 

key worker  

Squirrels & Badgers  

Wednesday 6th June 6pm-8pm 

Foxes & Hedgehogs  

Thursday 14th June 6pm - 8pm 

Butterflies  

Thursday 28th June 6pm-8pm 

 
Please note a copy of our Ofsted Report can be 

found on our website and Parent notice boards. 

 

Thank you to everyone who supported Action 

Medical Research by coming along on the 

sponsored walk. We raised an amazing 

£2412.45.  

 

 

 

Hedgehogs Graduation  

Graduation Party for preschool 

children leaving to go to school on 

Saturday 7th July 1pm-3pm at 

HLC. 

Tickets are available from the 

office at £6.00 per preschool 

child. 

Parents will need to stay with the 

children and siblings are welcome. 

Key workers will be there too.  

Graduation Photographs will be 

available to purchase from the 

office at a cost of £22 per pack. 

We will let you know as soon as 

the photos arrive. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hedgehogs Sports Days 

Monday 4th June 2pm - 2.45pm  

Soriya & Gemma’s Groups 

 

Friday 8th June 2pm - 2.45pm   

Beth & Melissa’s Groups 

 

Monday 11th June 2pm- 2.45pm  

Izzy & Heidi’s Groups  

 

Children moving to Hedgehogs in 

September  

Children moving to Preschool in 

September – open afternoon to 

be arranged for you and the 

children to meet the staff and 

your new keyworkers. 


